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QUICK READ NOTES 
NEWS & NOTES 

 

Schedule for Week: 
 There will be no practice on Friday or Saturday due to the WTSC 
meet. Senior swimmers please follow Coach Darrick’s schedule provided 
via email. 
 
 

WTSC Meet: 
 Attached is the itinerary and meet entries for the Ground Hog 
meet this weekend. Please look over both closely so you are aware of 
arrival times and all events your swimmer is participating in.  
 10&U swimmers MUST have their events and events numbers 
written on their arms before arriving.  

 

 

Block #3 Extended: 
 Just a reminder that block #3 has been extended. This means 
there will not be a break before block #4 starts. This also means we will 
not have a inter-squad meet this block. 

  
 

Middle School Emails: 
 If your swimmer is on the middle school team and you are not 
getting weekly emails from Coach Garrett, please let him know ASAP, so 
you can be added to the list.  

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• No practice Friday or 
Saturday. 

• WTSC itinerary attached. 

• Block #3 extended 

• Contact Coach Garrett if not 
get MS emails. 
 
 

 

 

 UPCOMING DATES 

 

• Ground Hog (Jan 26th – 28th) 
 


